
May 12, 2015 
 

Roads Water and Sewer Report 
 
 

 

 

Roads:  A section of lower Floriston Way needs to be filled, compacted and patched. 
 
 

 

Water:  The Preliminary Engineering Report is being prepared for submission. 
Paul Rose, Mike Smith and I met with Nv County agent Catrie Levinson on May 7th at 
10:00a.m. The purpose of the visit was to inspect the plant and to observe our progress. 
A follow up letter with her observations will be sent. 
Andregg Geotechnics will complete the survey, topos, staking and recording of Lot 80, 
Schoolhouse property 
Mike Smith will complete and file the Consumer Confidence Report for 2014 
 
Samples have been tested as required.  The boil order remains in effect. 

 

Sewer:  No issues were reported with the sewer. The claim submitted to Liberty Energy 
for damage to the inspection reports has been approved and a check for  $585.60 will 
be sent. 

 
 
Power meters were read and recorded as required. 
 
 
 
Submitted by Chuck Grooms, 
RWS FPOA 


